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11th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
There was a serious incident in school this morning during which members of staff were assaulted 
and sustained minor injuries.  
 
Thankfully the police arrived quickly to contain the situation and we are very grateful for their swift 
assistance. The staff members have been treated for their injuries and we will of course be 
providing them with ongoing support to help them recover from this traumatic experience. 
 
I’m sorry to say that a few children witnessed an assault, and we have been talking to them about 
what happened to provide some comfort and reassurance. We will continue to offer these children 
support.  
 
We take the safety and wellbeing of children and staff extremely seriously and are deeply saddened 
about what some of them experienced today. Although we believe this to be an isolated incident we 
will be extra vigilant at the start and finish of school over the coming days to provide an extra layer 
of reassurance to the school community. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Ceri Braybrook 
Headteacher 


